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Friends of the Office of State Archaeology, Inc.

THE JUNE AND DAVE COOKE SCHOLARSHIP

The June and Dave Cooke Scholarship, given by The Friends of the Office of State Archaeology,
Inc. (FOSA), is intended to encourage undergraduate and graduate students majoring in
archaeology to do work in Connecticut archaeology. The scholarship is offered to students
working on Connecticut archaeological projects, and is open to students from schools both
within and outside Connecticut.

The scholarship is named for two of the founders of FOSA. In fact, it is June who is credited with
the beginnings of the organization in 1997. Dave was the Field Supervisor for years and an
extremely knowledgeable avocational archaeologist.

The amount of the scholarship will be up to $2500.00 and results will be expected within a year.
The applicant will be asked to provide the following information:

e Describe in 200-500 words the archaeological research you propose to do. Include a
description of your research question(s), goals, and proposed methods, as well as a brief
discussion of the broader implications of the research to Connecticut.

e Design a project that will take no longer than a year. Please provide a timeline with
specific deadlines for each step in your project methodology.

e Attach a resume or CV.
e Attach a Letter of Recommendation from your advisor.

e List your expected expenses that the scholarship will cover. Travel and living expenses
are not to be considered.

e Upon receiving the scholarship, a camera-ready picture will be required.

The receiver of the scholarship will be asked to share the results of the project in one of the
following ways: an article in the FOSA Newsletter, and/or the ASC Newsletter, a Laboratory
demonstration or as a speaker at the FOSA Annual Meeting, or other venue.

If you are interested in applying for the scholarship, please complete the application
requirements and e-mail them, preferably in PDF format, to: fosa.ct.scholarship@gmail.com
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